
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF APEX  

The Peak of Good Living 

PO Box 250 Apex, NC 27502  |  (919) 249-3400  |  www.apexnc.org 

LOCAL MATCH FUND COMMITMENT LETTER 

 

January 23, 2024 

 

Steve McGugan 

State Hazard Mitigation Officer 

4238 MSC, Raleigh, NC 27699-4238 

 

Re: BRIC2023 Subapplication – Town of Apex  

 

Dear Mr. McGugan: 

 

As part of the Building Resilient Infrastructure in Communities grant process, our sub-application in FEMA-Go 

offered a non-federal match of 43.36%. This letter serves as Town of Apex’s commitment to meet the local 

match fund requirements as proposed in the 2023 proposal. 

 

SOURCE OF NON-

FEDERAL FUNDS: 

LOCAL AGENCY 

FUNDING 

 

OTHER NON-

FEDERAL FUNDING 

 

PRIVATE NON-

PROFIT FUNDING 

 

STATE AGENCY 

FUNDING 

 

NAME OF FUNDING 

SOURCE: 
Town of Apex 

FUNDS AVAILABILITY 

DATE: 
09/01/2023 

FEDERAL SHARE 

AMOUNT REQUESTED: 
$200,000 

LOCAL SHARE AMOUNT 

MATCH: 
$261,300 

FUNDING TYPE: Consulting Fees 

  

Please contact Jacob Perry, Utilities Engineering Intern at (919) 249-3440 or by email (jacob.perry@apexnc.org) 

with any questions.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Shawn Purvis, ICMA-CM  

Interim Town Manager 

Town of Apex, NC 

(919) 249-3302 
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